
MARIETTA 4TH OF JULY PARADE – SATURDAY, JULY 3RD, 2010   

                                                      
 
Classic Glass Corvette Club will again participate in the Marietta Fourth of July 
Parade.  This year’s parade theme will be “AMERICA FROM SEA TO SHINING 
SEA”.  There is a limit of ten (10) cars so we will select the first 10 to sign up in the 
order in which they are received.  Here are some important topics to consider: 
 

 CGCC will enter as a car club unit, and no dignitaries will be escorted, at 
least none at this point. 

 You are free and encouraged to decorate your Corvette in Red, White & 
Blue to fit the occasion and the theme of this year’s parade. 

 Per the rules published by the Marietta Dept. of Parks & Recreation, 
only roadsters (convertibles) are eligible to participate.  Coupes and T-
tops are excluded – sorry. 

 Only 10 vehicles may participate. The 1st 10 to register will be taken by 
date & time of registration. 

 “Burn-outs” or any reckless conduct is strictly prohibited. 
 No candy or any other item may be thrown from the vehicle – strictly 

enforced. 
 
We will pre-stage about ½ hour prior to our time at Sideline’s parking lot and caravan 
to our staging area. 
 
We will receive final instruction from the parade coordinator 2 weeks prior to the event.  
Final times and the staging area for our “unit” will be provided to me at that time and 
relayed to the participants.   
 
I will be back in touch with those that are registered for the event with exact times. 

If any further questions … please let me know.  
 
Doug Reed 
vpatlarge@cgcorvetteclub.com 
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